
This month I’d like to take the time to 
thank our members for all their efforts in 
helping make the Oconomowoc Lake Club 
the premier club it is today. Each and every 
one of you help form the unique and vibrant 
community that makes the OLC near and 
dear to our hearts.
 
One of the most wonderful things that our 
members bring to the OLC is their enormous 
generosity. The amount of generosity 
given-of both time and resources-is one of 
the reasons why our members are so special 
here at the OLC. Our members interact with 
us and each other every day. 

You not only help us keep our standards high, 
but you also inspire us to keep raising the bar 
as we strive to continually serve you better.

As we look to grow our OLC community, we 
know that the reason we get more members is 
because of you. It is our long-time members 
who give us the cherished traditions and 
history that attracts new members. You’ve 
shown us time and again how important 
this club is to you and your families. We are 
honored to be a part of your lives and look 
forward to helping you create more timeless 
memories this fall at the OLC.

Looking back over the summer, we had 
a number of successes. Many young and old 
enjoyed the use of our new lakefront equipment. 
Members tried out paddle boards, kayaks, canoes, 
and the new swim raft. Pontoon boat rentals were 
also a popular choice. The new TNT tennis program 
was also a great success. Participants enjoyed a 
weekly evening of social tennis and dinner every 
Thursday.

The July Kids Camp had a record number 
of participants. Michelle Thomas did a fantastic 
job planning and running the program this year. 

Campers enjoyed everything from cooking with Chief Kathy, tennis with Jud and his staff, 

 
Everyone that attended the Father/Daughter Dance and themed Pier Parties enjoyed a 
wonderful evenings with us at the OLC.

Looking forward to this fall, we have a number of fun events planned for the upcoming 
months. The Halloween party will be better and more fun than ever. Look for two entire 

that Jenny Thiel will be performing in December at the Commodore’s Holiday Party.

Thank you again for such a wonderful season and as always, we are honored 
that you have chosen us as your premier club of choice.

With a wonderful summer season behind us, we are looking forward to the wonderful new 
events at the OLC this fall. We are constantly striving to bring fresh, new, and innovative 
ideas to create events that our members will never forget. 

Our highlighted event this month is the Family Halloween Party on Friday, October 17th. 
Dress up in your spookiest costumes and join us for a night of food, games, and most 
importantly, fun!

I’m also thrilled to announce that the OLC is coming out with a brand new Banquet Booklet

your events-whether it’s your child’s birthday party or your golden wedding anniversary.

We’re excited for our members to learn about all the wonderful ways we can serve them 

special and unique for you today

FROM OUR COMMODORE FROM OUR CHIEF OPERATING 
OFFICER - MARY WEAN

FROM OUR SOCIAL EVENTS MANAGER - SUE WHITE
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We invite you to join us on our 
social calendar as you peruse through the 
one-of-a-kind events we have organized 
for you, your friends and family. Get 
involved and activate your network to 
attend! Further details are available on our 
website.

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 7TH

HOLIDAY WINE FAIR

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 20TH

LADIES NIGHT OUT

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 26TH

THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY PICK UP

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 30TH

BREAKFAST WITH SANTA

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 12TH

COMMODORE’S HOLIDAY COCKTAIL 
PARTY

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 18TH

SOUP AND SALAD BAR

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 31ST

NEW YEARS EVE
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We would like to pay tribute to Connie Frank. Please read her Historical Interview found on our Website.

MEMBER OF THE MONTH

SUMMER 2014 SAILING SUCCESSES - JEFF FELLOWS

KIDS’ ACTIVITIES & PROGRAMS - BRIDGET SHEAHAN

SOCIAL EVENTS - JULIA SYBURG

SUMMER 2014 TENNIS SUCCESSES - JUD SHAUFLER

We had a wonderful summer season for both our adult and junior sailing programs here at the OLC. I’d like to thank everyone for all their 

The overall successes of the Youth program are due in part to two of our great instructors, Alex Kunz and Tommy Groskopf. 
They’ve been there for three years and look forward to coming back next year. They are great instructors and they care as much as the 
parents and the kids about their outcomes. 

. He won 
his age group and the entire regatta and we are very proud of all the hard work he put in to do so.

On the adult side
been growing and we were honored to host the Lake Country Regatta this year. 

. Anyone 
is welcome to join us for sailing or judging. We’re always looking for more kids to try out sailing. We have two great instructors who are 
wonderful at accessing skill levels and making sure that things stay fun and a great learning experience. We are so grateful for all the 
wonderful memories we made this year and look forward to making even more next summer.

of fun prizes and the competition was very well attended.

 With a “Hollywood Glam” theme, the girls got their pictures taken on arrival, 
enjoyed a delicious dinner, and had a blast while dancing up a storm to the DJ.

 Everyone had a wonderful time dressing up as 
pirates and chasing each other around. We had great attendance and hope to make this event a new tradition here at the OLC.

We had so much fun this summer with the Kids’ Programs and we’re looking forward to bringing you 
even more memorable and fun events this fall. In October we will be hosting the Family Halloween Party. 
Everyone-adults and children-are encouraged to dress-up in their costumed best and join us for spooky 
treats and fun games. 

If you and your family would like to join us next summer, be sure and check the club calendar on our 

Our members made this summer’s social calendar a rousing 
success with many well-attended events and parties. Here are a 

new area of helping to support the Oconomowoc Area foundation.

open for dining and a band upstairs that gave the whole party 
a wonderful atmosphere. The final Pier Party was really nicely 
attended. Our members had a blast dressing up and prizes such as 

I’d like to extend a huge thank you to the OLC and its members for yet another great 

The Thursday Night Team Tennis
Our tennis community really came out and created a great social tennis experience. The 

the Piersons, the Joerres, the Sturm, Benn DiPasquale, and Joe Leahy. It wouldn’t have 
worked without them.

We had good, consistent numbers with some great players involved. Juniors’ tennis is 
the heartbeat of the club-working with kids of all ages and abilities is always so fun and 
rewarding.

We had great interest and energy for the Saturday Morning Men’s Drills, with men of all 
ages and abilities stopping by for a great time.

We also had a tremendously good summer for the Ladies’ Day League team. This summer 
we went all the way to the state playoffs and then on to regionals in Indianapolis, IN. So, 
congratulations to all three teams who had such great seasons. 

It important to recognize and honor some of the traditional events that we’ve had for 
years. They are wonderful events that help foster community and diversity with teams of 
all ages and genders coming together to play a sport they love.

We have a wonderful tennis staff here at the OLC and we feel blessed to be able to sustain 
them and keep them together. The relationships and community they’ve built with 
the members is an invaluable gift to this club and enable our members to consistently 
improve their game. 

You’ve both been wonderful leaders at the 
OLC and absolutely wonderful to work with. It’s been a pleasure getting to spend the 
summer at the OLC and I look forward to the start of the next season.

the “Perpetual Plank of Pier” award were revived and handed out. 
Our latest New Member Mixer was wonderfully attended and we 
look forward to seeing all the new faces around the club for the 
next season. 

I’m very excited for our upcoming social events this fall. Ladies’ 
Night Out in November is going to be amazing with an unprecedented 
two floors of vendors. Come join us for a glamorous night 
of delicious hors d’oeuvres, bubbly champagne, and shop till you 
drop for all your hostess and holiday gifts for the upcoming 
season.
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Peruse Cole’s Signature Style with his New Autumn Menu! Here are just a few of the delectable 

Salmon Linguini Fra Diavolo

Oyster Rockefeller

Apple Cranberry Salad

Grilled Rainbow Trout

COLE’S SIGNATURE STYLE

OCTOBER 2014
262.567.4934  |   O C O N O M O W O CLA K ECL U B.O R G

OLC PRIDE - KASZUBE CUP REGATTA WINNER

Jackson Walker

FALL DINING HOURS

THURSDAY 5PM-8PM
Commodore Room & Sam’s Bistro

FRIDAY 5PM-9PM
Commodore Room & Sam’s Bistro

 
SATURDAY 5PM-9PM

Dockside Dining & Dockside Bar
 

SUNDAY 10AM-2PM
Breakfast & Lunch - Commodore Room and Sam’s Bistro


